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On behalf of National Chiao Tung University, I wish to extend 
my warmest congratulations for the 70th anniversary of Saitama 
University. This milestone is a true indication of your success 
and hard work.  
 
NCTU is proud to have Saitama University as its partner. Our 
relationship has been making remarkable progress with the 
mutual exchange programs. I heartily wish the friendship 
between NCTU and Saitama University will continue and make 
progressively more advance in the future.  

https://www.nctu.edu.tw/en 


